Mercury in Halibut

Senator Ted Stevens (R-Alas-
ka) requested a different ap-
proach to the problem of mer-
cury in halibut.

At the present time, the
Food and Drug Administration
has set up guidelines for the
fishing industry which establish
a maximum acceptable level of
mercury in halibut -at .5 parts
per million.
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Under the “blending” ap-
proach, halibut with different
levels of mercury would be
blended and then tested. Ste-
vens said he is informed that
Canada uses this approach.

“The public is protected and
fishermen of my state
would be able to continue
fishing for halibut on an eco-
nomically feasible basis.”



